
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blacktown Kennel & Training Club Inc. 

Est: 1960 

 

FEBRUARY 2021 RETURN TO TRAINING CLASSES 

 Training classes for current club members (members who joined or renewed in 2020) 
are scheduled to recommence on Tuesday, 16 February at 7.30pm. 

 Due to development work at our Glendenning grounds we will be located in the 
Blacktown Showground precinct for 2021. The easiest access to the showground will 
be via Kent Street, or you can gain access via Richmond Road. See the map below for 
details. 

 On the map below you will see red arrows indicating where the entries to the 
showground are. The gold cross indicates approximately where the club office and 
check in area will be located. 

 Those members who are due to renew their memberships are welcome to renew on 
16 February, or come and renew at the same time and location on 9 February.  A 
letter and renewal forms have been posted to you and there will be extra forms at 
the grounds. You will need to renew before you can participate in class. 

 The club doesn't have EFTPOS/card facilities so will need to bring cash or cheque 
with you to make payment. 

 The building marked with a blue arrow in the picture below is where we will hold 
club meetings on the first Wednesday of each month starting at 7.30pm.  All 
members are welcome to attend. 

 



 
 

 

 
 
 


